
The Goretti Girls

  

Méabh Carlin and Hannah McCauley, known the Goretti Girls will be launching their first album
of reflective, meditative music. The album will be launched by Archbishop Eamon Martin on
Friday the 3rd of June in Our Lady Star of the Sea Church, Boher, Greenore, Co. Louth at
7.30pm. Refreshments will be served after the entertainment. Tickets can be reserved by
contacting the Cooley Parish office on 00353429376105. Tickets are free but a donation on the
evening would be gratefully received. All welcome. 

  

Click below for more details about the Goretti Girls
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